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My wife and I are in support if the Midas Gold Project.  This is a win for all parties involved.  Most of all
the site will be cleaned up fixing years of mine damage.  Let the project go forward.  We are property
owners and also own a business in Cascade.  I am also a Cascade School Board Member and our Board
is in support of this as well.

Thank you

Jason Speer

mailto:comments-intermtn-payette@fs.fed.us

